
 

    

18th December 2019 
Year 7 Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 16th January 2020 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
We are delighted to invite your son/daughter’s first parents evening at the academy. This 
will take place on Thursday 16th January from 16:00 until 19:00.  
 
Parents’ Evening is the opportunity to meet the teaching staff working with your 
daughter/son. The purpose of the evening is to offer an insight into how your 
son/daughter has settled and to gain a wider understanding of their behaviour, academic 
progress and understand the curriculum. 
 
As we enter a new term, there will be some changes to the timetable which will have some 
impact the staffing of some lessons. This will mean you meet with the most recent 
teachers, who may not have taught your daughter/son in the previous term.  However, 
all staff will be receiving comprehensive handovers to ensure they are informed on your 
child and can have impactful conversations regarding their current standing.  On the 
evening, all Year 7 students will get one positive reflection and one target from each 
member of staff with a focus on their progress in the future. 
 
The booking system will be open on Monday 6th January 2020 and ready for you to 
make appointments.  A reminder text will be sent on this day.  
This system can be found at https://thequest.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ , with 
instructions overleaf on how to access the site. The appointments allocated last for 5 
minutes. I strongly recommend book manually (not automatic allocation), as not all staff 
teaching enrichment will be present If you do have any issues booking appointments 
please contact your son/daughter’s form tutor as soon as possible so this can be 
rectified.  
 
You will also be able to book appointments with the Pastoral Director, Mrs Stotesbury, 
and the SEND Manager, Mrs Hollands.   
 
Please be aware that both myself and Mrs Dean, Assistant Principal, teach Year 7 classes 
so will have limited availability for non-teaching related conversations.  Please do book 
appointments with us but be aware you may be referred to Mrs Stotesbury for pastoral 
matters on this occasion. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you on the evening, and having meaningful discussions 
about your son/daughter’s future.  
 
Yours sincerely  
Miss Yemi Marshall 
Year 7 Achievement Coordinator  

https://thequest.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/


 

 

Parents’ Guide for Booking Appointments 
Browse to https://thequest.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/  

 
 

Step 1: Login 
 
Please fill out all the details on the page. A 
confirmation of your appointments will be 
emailed to you and we may use the phone 
number to contact you. 
Please use your child’s “preferred” forename 
that matches our records (no abbreviations).  
Registration class/Tutor Group – eg: 11.1 
 

 

 
 

Step 2: Select Parents’ Evening 
 
Click the green tick to select the parents’ 
evening you want to make appointments for. 

 

 
 

Step 3: Choose Teachers 
 
Your children’s teachers will appear. Ensure 
the teachers you wish to see are selected in 
green. If you do not wish to see a teacher, 
click on their name to de-select them. 
 
Click on the Continue button to proceed. 

 

 
 

Step 4: Book Appointments 
 
Click ‘Book’ to make your appointment with 
the teacher for the time you wish. Repeat 
this for all the teachers you wish to see. 
After you have finished booking all your 
appointments, click on “click here” in the 
yellow box at the top of the page to send the 
confirmation email. 

  

https://thequest.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/


 

 

 

Step 5: Finished  
 
You will receive an email confirmation of 
your appointments. Please print this out and 
bring with you to the parents’ evening. To 
send the school feedback about this system, 
click on “Send Feedback”. 
 

 

 
 

Viewing/Editing/Printing Appointments 
 
You can also view and print your 
appointments online by clicking the 
“Appointments” tab. Please bring a print out 
of your appointment times to the parents’ 
evening. 
You can change your appointments by 
clicking on “Add/Edit/Delete 
Appointments”. There is a link at the bottom 
of the confirmation email which logs you 
back into the system. 

 
 


